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We are in the middle of team season 
right now, so this will be a short 
update.  First of all, thank you for 

supporting our ministry.  We could not 
do any of this without you.  

      We had VBS last week at our 
church and did a day outreach in 

Otavalo.  We have also began work at 
the construction site for our church.  
The first construction team comes July 

26th.  We have a women’s team coming 
in next week and will be doing 
womens/kids ministry in Otavalo and 

our church in Llano Grande.   

        We will be returning to the states 
the end of August to move Ethan back 
to the states.  He will be living in 

Northwest Arkansas and starting 
college next fall.  We are so thankful 
that he’s staying to help us with teams 

this summer.  Our kids are a lot of help 
to us.  They both help wherever they 
are needed, whether it’s being a clown, 

translating, or construction they do it.  
We know leaving Ethan in the states is 
going to be hard, but we know that 
God will help us.  Thank you for your 

prayers during this time.  And thank you 
if you sent Ethan money for 
Gruaduation.
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